
Hearing Test Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the results of your recent hearing test conducted on [Insert 

Test Date]. 

Your audiogram results indicate the following: 

• Left Ear: [Insert Left Ear Results] 

• Right Ear: [Insert Right Ear Results] 

Based on these results, we recommend the following: 

1. [Recommendation 1] 

2. [Recommendation 2] 

3. [Recommendation 3] 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our office 

at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name] for your hearing health needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Clinic Address] 


